From: Pam Whitehouse

To: Northampton Gateway

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: Northampton gateway rail freight interchange project- Non Material Change TR050006
Date: 22 September 2022 14:24:27

Apologies, I omitted my dry ails from the original email.

Mi name is Pamela Whitehousei

Kind Regards
Pam

Begin forwarded message:

From: Pam Whitehouse
Date: 22 September 2022 at 14:16:

Andrea,

As a resident on_ Northamptonshire I am increasingly
concerned about the potential impact on our community should the change
order be granted.

Like many, I moved my young family to Wootton specifically for the schools
and the community. It currently feels a safe place for my children to grow and
thrive.

However, the thought of the increased traffic travelling through the area is
frightening especially since the A45 near this area has experienced closure due
to RTAs or flooding several times this year which in turn pushes traffic
through residential areas in order to find work arounds. Our roads aren’t built
for this.

The terms of the original planning order must be maintained in order to retain
the safe community we love.

Please help protect our families.
Kind Regards
Pam
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